

Headteacher: Mrs. K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; ALNCo.: Mrs T Porter; Other senior leadership team members: Mrs S Jones & Mrs W Mitchell

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our current topic work, the children will be going on a short walk around our local area on Wednesday 17th September.

The purpose of this walk is to help the children learn more about their community and the places around them.

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their school uniform along with comfortable and suitable shoes for walking. We will return to school before dinner time, so normal lunch arrangements will remain the same.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Please contact school if you do not wish your child to attend.

Kind regards,

The Year 3 Team

Lucy Evans, Sophie Jones, Nicola Phillips & Tracey Davies